
RYE WATER DISTRICT 

PUBLIC MEETING 

Thursday, September 28th, 6:30 p.m. 

Rye Junior High 

 

 

 

 

 The Rye Water District Commissioners will be holding a public meeting on 

September 28th at the Rye Junior High starting at 6:30 p.m.  The purpose of the 

meeting is to update residents on district projects over the past year and to outline 

upcoming projects, including the plans for the water treatment facility.   

 

 The public meeting will be livestreamed and available for viewing through 

the Town of Rye website. 


